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Business Arising
A warm welcome to Baillie Jim Todd and Joe Meloy.

Hospitality Culinary Excellence Evening
Mr Romeo expressed his thanks to the school for inviting him to the dinner.  He was very impressed by the standard of the evening.
Thanks will be passed to pupils and Miss Mark.
AGENDA
1. Race Night
Arrangements well underway – All Staff tickets sold.  Parent tickets going fast.  Raffle prizes still to be organised.  Next meeting Tuesday, 27th February at 6.00 p.m.
2. Partnerships
Joe Meloy, Families and Schools Partnership Officer discussed his role in involving parents in supporting their children going to university.  A questionnaire was distributed.  Joe will collate findings to parents and arrange to come back to talk to the Parent Council.
D McMaster indicated that all S2 pupils will visit Caledonian University as part of the Option Choice process.

Students from the University will work with all S2 pupils over 2 days.

3. Health and Safety
(i) Drills

Mr Romeo and Mrs McCabe have been in contact with the council over safety issues with drills in the technical department.  Further communication is required.

(ii) Parking
Parents discussed issue of cars being parked in the playground.  D McMaster to speak to Staff.

(iii) Grassway
Parents discussed safety issues re pupils running down the grass to cross the main road.  Mrs Ervine to contact Land Services to discuss possible solutions.

A copy of the email should be sent to Councillor Jim Todd.  

4. Community Planning Fund
A full discussion took place around our plans for playground development.  Parent Council agreed that they would like to support any bid for funding from the C.P.F.  It was agreed that a sub-group would be established.  This will consist of   (Mr Romeo, Mr Gibson, Dee Mitchell, C.P.O., D McMaster and  B Yuill, P.T. P.E. Principal Teacher to produce bid for funding to support this project.
Baillie Jim Todd provided very helpful information as to the best way forward.

He also outlined other funds that the parent council could apply to - North Area Committee Funding and also a Wellbeing Fund for sustainable projects.

Parent council will pursue these funds to try to secure a breakfast club for the school.

Further discussion will take place.  All correspondence to be copied to Baillie Jim Todd.

D McMaster

Depute Head Teacher

21.01.10
Minutes of Parent Council Meeting


Tuesday, 19th January 2010


At 6.30 p.m.





Present:	Gordon Wilson	Richard Porter	Caroline McClune	


Tracy Watson	Evelyn & Peter Wright	Sandra Manson	


Eddie Romeo   	Adele McCabe	Joe Meloy


Julie Manson	Kenny MacPherson	Donna McMaster		


Craig Hamilton	Mrs Ervine	


			


Baillie Jim Todd (Chair of Community Planning Group)





Apologies:	Lesley Fraser
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